
 

 

Announcements     

Tuesday, March 11, 2025 

 Blue Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

  

 

As a reminder Warhawks, no students will be allowed to enter North Campus today due to 

ACT testing. If you normally have a class at North on BLUE days, please head to the big study 

hall rooms 102 & 104. 

 

For all students in clubs and Activities, if you would like to hang posters around the building, you 

need to get them approved by administration. Have your coach or supervisor bring a copy of 

your poster to the main office to get approved.  

 

Warhawks, as a reminder, you MUST have a hall pass to leave your classroom. Hall passes 

MAY NOT be shared by students. Teachers, please contact the print room if you need new hall 

passes for your classroom.  

 

Attention humans who enjoy acting. Auditions for the Spring Play To See The Stars are coming 

SOON! This historical drama tells the story of a group of young women fighting for their rights in 

the often brutal working conditions of the early 1900’s. This production is a chance to bring 

history to life with strong, dynamic characters and a story full of resilience, friendship, and hope. 

All are welcome to audition! Auditions are Tuesday, March 18 from 6 - 9 pm. Callbacks are on 

Thursday, March 20 from 6 - 9:30 pm. More information and audition monologues can be found 

on the Drama Department website. Contact Mrs. Markano if you have questions. 

 

GSA Meeting today at South Campus, from 2:45-3:30 

 

Vanguard Ensemble meeting at North Campus band room 102. From 2:45-5:00 

 

Esports Valorant Match and Open play today at North Campus Library, from 2:45-5:00 

 

Robotics today at South Campus, room 803, from 5:00-9:00. 

 

Have a Terrific Tuesday!! 


